Contemporary Quilt and Fiber Artists
CQAFA
5/9/2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Co-Pres.  Judy Levy.

One guest, Katherine Durack, was in attendance.  Sara Rose-Pegan and Tonya Dunning signed up as new members. 

Sunshine and Shadows updates were as follows:
Helen Stringer told us about her great trip to Ashville, NC. where they visited the Crafts Center and the Biltmore.
Marcia Tuznik informed us of her retirement starting in June.
Marie Kennedy informed us that members of the MAC Board were delighted with our show there.
Nan Hatch informed us that Melinda Wakefield was recently diagnosed with cancer.
Marie informed us that her husband had been in the hospital for 3 weeks and is now doing a bit better.
Treasurer’s Report:  Helen Stringer reported that  as of 4/30/22 our balance is $4,875.20
			
March Minutes:  Upon motion by Vicki Ciliberti, the minutes of the February meeting were approved as posted on the website.

Old Business:
Studio Tours – Barb Stewart reported that the tour at her home went well.  10 members attended.
MAC Show – Cris fee reported that 2 hanging pieces were sold and a number of items were sold in the boutique area.  They would like us to come back in 2026 and suggested that we talk with them in early 2025 to discuss. 382 attendees came through.  The Loveland Quilt Shop and Patricia Ward sponsored.  A suggestion was made to send Thank-You cards to them.
Workshop Committee – Carole Price reported Jacqueline Sullivan would be conducting a “Painting on Paper” workshop at Oct. 8 at the Barn. Cost is $50 per person plus $15 for supplies.  The committee is also looking for someone to conduct a composition session.  She’s been in touch with Roxanne Lessa.  16 attendees would be needed.  Cost is approximately $200 per person.  Tentatively scheduled for August 20-21.
Basics Class – Linda Whittenburg reported they only have 3 paid to attend.  8 are needed for the class to happen.   
Barn Show – Sally Provided cards for members to take to shops.  She will send a PDF of it for us to share on Facebook.  We were also reminded of the importance of signing up to cover time slots of the show.

New Business:
Logo Monograms -  The Board members modeled tshirts with the new monogram embroidered on them.  They could contact  Carol Spatz (Eye Can Sew and Embroider) at kevcarphil@aol.com or 513-368-8158 to get this done for themselves.

Show and Share was conducted.  The following members participated:  Katherine Durack, Judy Levy, Linda Whittenburg, Lynn Ticotsky, Helen Springer, Nora MacFarlane, Betsy Terrill.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00.

Respectfully Submitted,

Barbara Stewart


